Washington State Department of Health

By the authority of RCW 18.79 this person
Morgan Justine Dampier Frazier

is granted a

Nuss@mmnw Midwife License

?al%é/ 10/04/2023

Status Credential Number

CQ(Q@ ACTIVE AP 61493552
’7"@— Effective Date Initial Issuance Expiration Date
Secioinry 10/13/2023 10/13/2023 11/29/2026

Avoid an expired credential:
Do not let your credential expire. You must make sure we have

your renewal before it expires. Otherwise, you will not be Personal Copy of Your Credential

allowed to practice. A timely postmark on your renewal will

not prevent an expired credential. If we receive your renewal Washington State Department of Health

after your credential has expired, you will be charged a late fee. By the authority of RCW 18.79 this person

We mail courtesy renewal notices about two months before Morgan Justine Dampier Frazier

your credential expires. You must maintain a current mailing As granted a ok .

address with DOH. Renewals sent by mail take about two S od Reglaaes .Muggeﬁ%acmgloner b

weeks to process. Status 4 L@g@g g‘ié@%ﬂntial Number

For more renewal information go to - AP 61493552

WWW.nursing.wa.gov CQCFZ@«;A@ Gt G
. : 11/29/2026

On April 1, 2009, the Washington State Board of Nursing stopped sending paper copies of
renewed licenses.

To confirm receipt and processing of your renewal, check Provider Credential Search at
https://fortress.wa.gov/doh/providercredentialsearch/. Allow two weeks for mail and processing
after sending your renewal notice and fee.

Our Provider Credential Search is Primary Source Verification for all health care licenses in
Washington. Provider Credential Search can be used by you, employers, and surveyors to verify
your active license instead of viewing a paper copy. Using Provider Credential Search prevents
potential fraud of paper licenses. Provider Credential Search is updated as renewals are
processed and available 24/7.

Urgent Information about Tamper Resistant Prescription Pads and Paper

Starting July 1, 2010, all Medication prescribers must use approved paper. The new paper and
pads are designed to reduce fraud and include a special seal from the Board of Pharmacy. Find
out more at www.doh.wa.gov/hsqaltrpp




